

Chase Terrace Academy
Bridge Cross Road
Burntwood
WS7 2DB
E: office@chaseterraceacademy.co.uk
W: www.chaseterraceacademy.co.uk
T: 01543 682286

July 2022

Dear Families,

The weather this week will remain warm and is forecast for 22-23 degrees. We encourage students to bring refillable water bottles with them and ensure they have sun cream applied if they intend to be on the field at lunchtime. There is good access to shaded areas outside and we encourage students to use these over these two days.

On Monday 18th and Tuesday 19th July the temperatures are forecast to rise further. On these two days there is the option for students to come to school in their school PE uniform (shorts or PE skort, not leggings/jogging bottoms) if they feel that it will help them stay cooler. Non-school uniform items are not acceptable.

For Sixth Form students appropriate shorts can be worn as an additional option to the current uniform guidance.

We recognise that the school environment is hot for us all and we encourage students to make positive decisions to use shaded outdoor areas and stay hydrated during the day. We may have to make some menu adjustments for catering as the kitchen environment needs to be manageable for the staff in preparing food, food will still be available for students.

Thank you for your understanding.

Kind Regards

Ms N Mason

**Head of School**